Michelle Tripp

Water Gremlin has time and time again proven themselves to be a bad neighbor. I am concerned that
even with all these guidelines in place they will continue to push the upper limits of pollution as
they have. I don't believe in their ability to properly keep records and even inspections show
complete employee disregard for proper handling of hazardous waste. I am concerned about the

fact that they are still using a chemical which is no better than the TCE already shown to cause
serious harm in people.



